FILE

11-346-EL-850

July 26.2011
PUCO

180 East Broad St
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Dear Sir:

{ understand that AEP-Ohio is asking for a rate increase starting on January 1, 2012. | also am
hearing they are proposing 27 riders but are not saying just how much thess riders will cost their
customers. We have one of the highest electric bills in onr area which is Meigs County, Ohio.

Across the river from Pomeroy. Ohio a customer using 1000 KWH cost $118.00 and customers
in WV using the same KWH. the cost is $68.00.

Please protect us from large increases.

Thank You,

Clyde and Marlene Kuhn
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